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Dear Parent/carer,  
 
Welcome to the summer term! It promises to be packed full of exciting learning opportunities and will give the Fishergate 
community plenty of chances to shine. The teachers have planned a variety of class trips and we are looking forward to our Art 
enrichment week – thank you to Mrs Engleman for organising this. Running is really taking off in school, and the children are 
starting to see the benefits of our daily ‘mile to smile’. It is wonderful to see their pride as their stamina and endurance grows. We 
are looking forward to our Fishergate Star Wars marathon on May 4

th
 and Sarah Wilson has arranged for us to ’Run with Ben’ 

(http://www.the401challenge.co.uk/) on May 11
th

; he is running 401 marathons in 401 days and he will be starting his day on the 
11

th
 with an assembly at Fishergate, before running a mile on our field with a group of children and then making his way to St. 

Oswalds and Fulford. Any parents who would like to run with him are more than welcome – just get to school for the assembly at 
9:15am. On a personal note, thank you to all of you who have said so many kind words about my ultra lunacy at the end of May. 
Your support is very much appreciated! 
I am sorry to do this but I am going to finish with a little nag! Please do not park in the staff car park when you are dropping off or 
picking up your children, it is starting to become a real problem.  Thank you, in advance, for your help with this. 
Tina Clarke 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tina Clarke  
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Thursday and Friday we will be interviewing for a 
permanent Yr5/6 and EYU teacher. We were lucky 
enough to have a very high quality field to shortlist 
from and look forward to telling you about the 
outcome of the process in due course.  
 

Sands Charity Run 
 

At the end of May Mrs Clarke is running from London to Brighton- a total of 
62 miles or 100 km! She is running this ultra marathon to raise money for 
the Sands charity. This charity supports families whose babies have sadly 
passed away.  
 
She needs your help with her training and with raising money for Sands. On 
the 4th of May she is asking for pupils to run a mile with her (with Early 
years pupils running a shorter distance). Those pupils who volunteer to do 
this will be asked to get sponsors for this run and all monies raised will go to 
the Sands charity.  
 
So sign up, get your running shoes ready and... 

 

 

There has been an item of Jewellery handed into the school 
office.  If you believe this is yours please see Helen or Emma 
in the school office. 
 
 

 
Second Hand Uniform Sale Monday 9

th
 May in the lower hall at 

3.15pm come along and grab a bargain. 

Bank Holiday Menu Change 

Please note that due to the bank holiday on Monday 2
nd

 

May there will be a change to the menu on Tuesday 3
rd

 

May.  We will be serving the week 1 Monday option of: 

Cheese and tomato pasta bake with homemade 

garlic dough ball 

Quorn chilli with rice 

Jacket potato with beans, cheese or tuna 

Wednesday onwards will be as per the week one menu.  

Many thanks. 

 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 

Please note that due to the interviews for the New 
Year 5/6 teacher, there will be no Celebration 
Assembly on Friday 29

th
 April.  All head teacher and 

kindness awards will be handed out the following 
week.   
 
 

 

http://www.the401challenge.co.uk/
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://previews.123rf.com/images/lenm/lenm1108/lenm110800234/10433007-Illustration-of-Kids-Participating-in-a-Marathon-Stock-Illustration-running-kids-children.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.123rf.com/stock-photo/kids_running_race.html&docid=A0lAQSHuXiY9wM&tbnid=qm1pDENF8FZxcM:&w=1300&h=452&safe=strict&bih=944&biw=1920&ved=0ahUKEwjSoebL0K7MAhULWxQKHUHBCAkQMwhNKCYwJg&iact=mrc&uact=8

